


Code of Practice for Sedgefield Harriers Junior Members

Sedgefield Harriers is fully committed to safeguarding and promoting well-being of all its members.  The club believes that it is important to show respect and understanding for the safety and welfare of others. Therefore, members must play within the rules, respect coaches/officials and their decisions and abide by safety information given.

Our junior members also added their own set of rules:-

*	No talking while the coach is speaking.
*	No hitting, pushing or teasing.
*	Don’t touch the equipment until the coach says and only use it as directed by the coach.
*	If you need a drink, go to the side away from the activities to drink.
*	Have fun!
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